
Minutes of the COA Sub Committee for the building of a Senior Center 

Opening meeting 4.30 p.m. 1/31/2018 

Present J.Osborne (Chair) Anita Wright COA representative, 

Kevin Cunniff, Kermit Cross and Kim Jackson  

 

The committee was informed by J.Osborne that the alternative 

assessment of the Cost analysis in regards to Construction Factors was 

not out of line with the architect’s recommendation. 

 

The Road Commissioner’s assessment of costs for site work was quoted 

as $156,000. K.Cross pointed out that a revision of this number was 

necessary to include two handicaps ramps bringing the revised cost to 

$160,000. 

The committee discussed revised Westminster Plan significantly 

different from the architect’s plan which is shown in the attachment. 


